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Shuttle Traffic for July 2020 

 

 

   

July-20 July-19 Variation 
Jan-July 

2020 

Jan-July 

2019 
Variation 

Truck Shuttles Trucks 123,879 130,936 -5% 789,227 940,557 -16% 

Passenger Shuttles 
Passenger 

vehicles* 
233,172 294,044 -21% 787,749 1,460,147 -46% 

* includes cars, motorcycles, vehicles with trailers, caravans, camper van and coaches. 

 

Le Shuttle Freight carried 123,879 trucks in July 2020 and returned to traffic levels close to normal, 

driven by the strengthening of anti-COVID and truck driver well-being measures, and despite a market 

which is still impacted by Government counter-COVID precautions. On July 8, truck traffic reached a 

new high, since March 19, with 5,189 trucks transported. Since January 1, more than 789,000 trucks 

have crossed the Channel via le Shuttle. 

In July 2020, our Passenger Shuttles transported 233,172 vehicles. The recovery is led by the very high 

reservation levels seen since the announcement, on 26 June of the lifting of the British quarantine, 

effective July 10. A peak in traffic was observed on Friday, July 31, with 12,239 passenger vehicles 

loaded on board the Shuttle. Since January 1, nearly 788,000 passenger vehicles have crossed the 

Channel aboard le Shuttle. 

The publication of August traffic figures will be on 8 September 2020 before markets open. 

 


